
 

 

 

 

Targeted Places at After School Provision – Fit for Sport 

Aim of the policy 

At Oxford Gardens Primary School we recognise that a number of our families will, at some point, 

need support with child care and respite care. The aim of this policy is to outline circumstances 

when the school may feel it is beneficial to provide after school provision for such families.  

How place will be allocated 

Each case will be assessed on an individual basis. Broadly speaking, support via targeted places 

funded by the school will be considered in the following circumstances: 

 The child, or a child in the family has Special Educational Needs or a Disability. Support may 

be used for respite by the family. 

 An after school place is a recommendation from Child and Families Services as part of a 

package of social care.  

 The family are in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant or on a low income. 

Places will be allocated for a maximum of three terms and all cases will be reviewed in the Autumn 

Term of each academic year.  

The school will fund between 1 and 3 days After School Provision per child, per week.  

The school reserves the right to withdraw provision at any point, and places will automatically be 

withdrawn if parents are in breach of the Parent/Carer Code of Conduct or if their child/ren 

repeatedly break the school rules.  
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